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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

February 21, 1963

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Vice President has asked to acknowledge
and thank you for the copy of the letter you wrote Mr.
Lloyd E. Brune, Veterans Administration, Houston,
Texas, on February 16th, concerning the hospitalization
problem of Mr. Fidel C. Rios.

We are following through on Mr. Rios' case
and will certainly do what we can to expedite act.ion
on it.

The moment some word is available we will
be in touch with you again.

With kindest regards, I am,

Sincerely,

Glynn tegall
Assi ant to
The ice President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


